
Welcome to the new caveshamans class site, a sister site to shamanscave.com The blogs from
shamanscave have been moved here and new material is being added.

Why the new site? Shamanscave is still there of course, so why add another one. My reasoning is
pretty simple, we just needed more room to focus on our students and foster a better sense of
commnunity, with class channels, video, conferencing, new material and our european class
offerings. Shamanscave.com was originally created as a purely informational site with some
additional bells and whistles, but while it undergoes rennovation to finish the process of converting
the old site to the newest standards I felt it was time for caveshamans to reappear.

While shamanscave.com is celebrating its 25th year online, caveshamans has been around for
almost 20 years  and was the original site for students at shamanscave. What is old is new again as
they say. We're excited about new ways to communicate with our students and the public, but
shamanscave.com will remain as it was originally intended as an informational site and contact
point for those searching for answers on their spritual journey.
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Enjoy the new site and content and I hope we will see you come back as new material is added and
new ways to communicate.

Gary Mills/niteshad

Welcome to the new CaveShamans Blogs


